
 

 

Stryker Sports understands the important role physical activity plays in your health and 
wellness. We have established the following plan to support your access to our partnering 
facilities, while maintaining a safe and healthy environment. 

Youth (Under 12) 
Effective immediately, youth indoor group classes, training, and competition may continue. 
Participants are required to: 

 Screen for symptoms 
 Maintain 2 metres distancing except while engaged in physical activity; 
 Wear a mask, except while engaged in high-intensity activities; coaches are required 

to wear masks. 
Youth under 12 will not need to provide identification, proof of immunization, or a 
negative test to access a facility or program. 
 
Adults and Youth (12 and older) 
Effective September 20, indoor group classes, training, and competition may continue. In 
addition to the screening for symptoms; maintaining 2 metres distance and wearing a 
mask, participants are required to: 

 Show proof of vaccination - full vaccination (two doses) is required. 
 AND Show government-issued identification. 
 Spectators are not permitted at this time. 

 
We have asked that all participants (12 and older) to forward us their official proof of 
vaccination. We will be securing all documents in electronic format only and on a secure 
server. Staff & coaches will not have access to this information, but rather will be given 
participant lists that include that this information was verified by our administrative team.  
Individuals who are non-compliant will be withdrawn from our programs.  
 
Please note: Staff from the rental facilities reserves the right to conduct random checks of 
participants associated with our group when using their faculties. If needed, staff & coaches 
can contact the administration team for additional information but participant lists will be 
accessible by the facility and coaches.   
 
Training staff on regulations 
All Stryker Sports staff & coaches will be expected to be aware of all City Bylaws and all 
facility regulations. As regulations change or are updated, all staff & coaches will be 
updated by our administrative team.  


